
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BARADENE COLLEGE EQUESTRIAN 
   

Students from Years 7 through to Year 13 compete in Ribbon Days, Dressage, Show Jumping, Show 

Hunting and Eventing. 

The Baradene Equestrian team enables students to represent the school and compete at various 

competitions, in the codes they prefer, throughout the year. 

There is no pre-requisite in terms of ability and experience, but prospective team members are required 

to have their own horse and gear 

Competitions are generally local, but we also compete at St Peters College in Cambridge and aim to have 

a team compete in Taupo for the 2-day National event. 

Students who are new to riding and do not own their own pony are welcome to come to Equestrian 

meetings, and on occasion, may be able to attend a competition as a groom. 

At this stage we are taking expressions of interest and students will be contacted prior to the first event. 

This is completed via the on-line form. 

Please do not hesitate to be in touch if you have any questions about Equestrian 

sburrows@baradene.school.nz 

 

Shona Burrows 

Sports Manager 
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